
Beerstock 5060-7 Info

Written by Mark Emiley
Thursday, 25 February 2016 21:33 - Last Updated Sunday, 04 September 2016 10:05

We are happy to announce that Beerstock 5060-7 will take place on July 30, 2016 at the Ski
Park outside of Orting, WA, again!  This is the 7th manifestation of this homebrewer’s beerfest
with the purpose of bringing homebrew clubs together to share their wonderful brews and create
new friends in the homebrewing community.  Beerstock starts mid-day and continues into the
night with enterainment and overnight camping.  With help from our friends from the Lakewood
Rotary Club, Beerstock is also a benefit to help eradicate polio worldwide.  

    If your homebrew club is interested in attending please contact Brian at zenbrew1@gmail.c
om .    Happy
Brewing,   Al
ison Sheafor-Joy, Mark Joy & Brian Searfass
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